WEST VIRGINIA RADIOLOGIC TECHNOLOGY
BOARD OF EXAMINERS

P.0. BOX 638
1715 Flat Top Road
Cool Ridge, W .V. 25825

Board Meeting
July 15,2000

MEMBERS PRESENT: MEMBERS ABSENT:

Alice Belmont Larry J. Heck

Grady Bowyer Leah Jean Morris

Mark Wilcox Judith Schreiman , M.D.

W. Alva Deardorff, M.D. Gary Marano, M.D.

Susan Bellomy

Call to Order Alice Belmont called the meeting

to order at 10:05 AM. The BOE
held an emergency meeting in
Flatwoods, W.V.

Rules and Regulation Changes The Board members discussed,
changed, and revised the Rules and
Regulations for:

A. Series 1

B. Series3& 4

C. W.V. Code Changes

This was a lengthy process due to
the fact it consisted of line by line
revisions, changes and
amendments. Grady volunteered to
re-type the changes put the
document on the web page for
comments and suggestion and
submits the changes for public
comment.

Old Business from the June 26™ Meeting The administrative secretary, Mary
Casto, who is paid by the BOE for
Radiology Technologist, should by
rights have her name signed to the
licensure document as
Administrative Secretary instead of
the BOE Secretary. This was
approved unanimously.
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Old Business cont’d

New Business

Dr. DeardorfY attended the CLEAR
conference seminar on July 8,
2000. This meeting was mandated
by Chapter 30 of the W.V. code
and in recent legislative session of
House bill 4062 that required this
training for all W.V. Boards. The
length of time had run out before
Dr. Deardorff could report his
findings of the Clear conference
during the preceding meeting of
June 28, 2000. On update and
summation of the conference was
presented to the members at this
meeting.

The Board discussed the
possibilities and feasibility of
hiring an Executive Director whom
is not an n appointed BOE
Member. This position will handle
all legislative lobbying, inspection,
overseeing the functions of the
office and other services.
Apparently, there are other
professional boards that have such
a position. The Board will look
into the feasibility, job description,
and salary, to see if we can obtain
this much-needed position for the
future.

No further business the BOE of Radiologic Technology adjourned at 2:00pm

Susan Bellomy, RT
July 15,2000



